
From: William Curley [mailto:wc.wecao@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 7:03 PM 
To: Tony Barton 

Subject: Re: MOU for landfill 

 

Tony 
 
got your email, 

Wm 
 

On Wed, Apr 8, 2015 at 7:37 AM, Tony Barton <tbarton@westongov.com> wrote: 

Hello, 

Would you take a hard look at the MOU I brought yesterday and see if there are any concerns 

you have?  I would like to have this done in the next few days so I can present to the various 

entities and start putting together numbers and a presentation for our next meeting.  I will be a 

fairly lengthy process, so please don’t wait until next week for your suggestions. 

  

Marty, I gave you or William the copy that had the changes you suggested.  Would you resubmit 

them to me? 

  

William, send me a confirmation of receipt so I know I am using the right email for you.  Also, 

please check my language to make sure that we are not unduly obligating ourselves to 

unforeseen problems or liabilities. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Tony 

 

 

 

--  

William Curley 

Weston County and Prosecuting Attorney  



P. O. Box 718 

Newcastle, WY 82701 

307.746.9131 

 

This communication may be confidential and protected, may be attorney-client privileged, and is 

intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please 

destroy the original and all copies, and notify my office immediately at 307.746.9131. Thank 

you. 

 


